
 

 

  Slaley First School 
 

 

 Friday 6th December 24 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas is fast approaching and the excitement is building. The children have been practising  

the play in earnest and we are super excited to be performing it for you all next week. Thank you 

to all of you who have brought in costumes, If you haven’t done so, please can you bring in your 

child’s costume next week (if one has been requested!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roofworks 

You will have noticed that 
we have scaffolding up again 

around the school!  

This time we are having new 
solar panels installed and the 

scaffolding will be around 
the building until next 

Thursday.  

From Monday we will need 
all children including Early 
years to enter through the 

main front door again.  

(Apologies for the 
inconvenience)  

Christmas … 
Christmas Performances 

Wednesday 11th December – 9.20am 

Thursday 12th December – 1.30pm 

Other Events 

Wednesday 11th December 7pm-9pm Cake Decorating Night 

Tuesday 17th December – Christmas Lunch and jumper day and Carols By  

Candelight (Time to be arranged) 

Wednesday 18th December (PM) Whole school trip to the Queen’s Hall Arts Centre 

to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS FRIDAY 20th December. School will close at 1.30pm. 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM FOSS –REALLY NEED TO AS MUCH HELP AS POSSIBLE! 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
Thank you so much to those who have volunteered to help with the Christmas bag pack at Waitrose on Saturday 
14th December. We’re still after some more volunteers so if you can offer an hour or two, that would be much 
appreciated. 
 
FOSS will be selling a few festive bits before/after the school Christmas performances next week. We’ll have 
lots of stocking filler bits eg. hot chocolate cones, paint your own decoration kits, reindeer food, sweetie 
crackers… so please remember to bring some cash along with you.  
 
Thanks again, 
Holly  

 



 

              

 

 

 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

 

Wednesday 11th December  

… Come straight in for a cuppa at drop 

off. The performance starts at 9.20am. 

 

Thursday 12th December  

Doors will open at 1pm 

     

 

Have a lovely weekend 

everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 


